
 

 

 

CHEMFAB/SEC/2023-2024                                                                                                   16th March 2024 
 
BSE Limited   
Corporate Relationship Department,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,   
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 541269 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Clarification to the queries raised for increase in volume of the shares traded 
 

********* 
We wish to inform you that the company has been punctilious in disseminating the information 
under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015.  
 
Also, the Company does not anticipate any immediate impending announcement that shall have any 
bearing on the share price of the Company. 
 
The recent spike in the share price is sheerly on account of the market operations, independent of 
Company’s action in any manner. 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
For Chemfab Alkalis Limited 
 
 
B. Vignesh Ram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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